
From: Peralta, Rene (Fed)
To: Boisvert, Ronald F. (Fed)
Subject: Re: Save the date: QuICS Stakeholders Day Feb 28
Date: Thursday, January 19, 2017 3:23:47 PM

Hi Ron,

Yes, I am interested.

Regards, Rene.

From: Ronald Boisvert <ronald.boisvert@nist.gov>
Sent: Monday, January 16, 2017 4:42 PM
To: Beichl, Isabel (Fed); Cloteaux, Brian D. (Fed); Tang, Xiao (Fed); Kuo, Paulina (Fed); Ma, Lijun (Fed);
Slattery, Oliver T. (Fed); Mink, Alan (Assoc); Chen, Lily (Fed); Peralta, Rene (Fed); Kelsey, John M.
(Fed); Moody, Dustin (Fed); Perlner, Ray (Fed); Smith-Tone, Daniel (Fed)
Subject: Save the date: QuICS Stakeholders Day Feb 28
 
The NIST/UMD Joint Center for Quantum Information and Computer
Science (QuICS) will be holding its annual Stakeholders Day the
morning of Tuesday February 28 in College Park. The event
features an overview of QuICS activities, a few high-level
talks on current research thrusts, and a poster session with
QuICS postdocs and graduate students. 
We'd be delighted to have you attend and learn more about
QuICS. If you are interested, please respond to this email and
I will provide you will further details as the date nears.
Please feel free to forward this invitation to anyone at NIST
that you feel might be interested,
Ron
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